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Dear Gold Members,

As mentioned by President Cosgrove this week, the start of our Beach Club reconstruction starts on Monday,
July 7th. Expect to receive ongoing updates from us concerning both daily use and construction progress.
This communication is the first on member use of the beach during construction.

P - e W e . e
| ; = . _—

Parking: Bayside only. Beach Parking Passes are required to accommodate as many members as possible.
Pathway to Beach: As you leave the bayside parking area, turn left (south) and use the sidewalk to access
the crosswalk at the public access entrance (signage will guide you).

Crossing Hickory Blvd: When traffic has cleared, safely cross the street.

Beach Access During Demo: (July 7th through + - July 21st) Please use the public access entrance and
walk west to the beach. The staff will greet you at the beach. (Restroom porta-potty will be on the bayside)
Please bring your own water or beverages.

Beach Access After Demo: There will be a special corridor along the south side of our property. The
restroom trailer and water service will be located in the same corridor.

Chaise Lounge and Umbrella Service: For the most part, normal service - we will inform you of any
temporary restrictions.

BBQ Grills: On request — dawnm@thecommonsclub.com

Sunset Dining Tables: On request after July 21st — dawnm@thecommonsclub.com

Sunset Departure: Because of limited lighting during turtle nesting season, please use caution when walking
back to your vehicle.

Besides overseeing the rebuild, our #1 priority is to ensure your continued enjoyable use of your Beach Club.
Please reach out to me with any questions, comments, or special requests at josepha@thecommonsclub.com
or cell: 239-565-7016.

Thank you,
Joseph Archazki, GM & Dawn Manzoni, Beach Club Director





